Exam Worksheet-10th Graders

Theme 1: School Life

A.	fil in the blanks according to Simple Present Tense.
1.	Lisa(work) at a restaurant.
2.	They(travel) abroad every summer.
3.	The shop (close) at seven.
4.	My sister (sing) very well.
5.	They(spend) time together a lot.
6.	We(watch) a movie together every Sunday.
7.	The little baby(sleep) early.
8.	My best friend(teach) me Spanish.
9.	I(not/eat) chocolate when I am hungry.
10.	My doctor(not/stay) here.
11.	I(not/like) coffee.
12.	.We(not/live) in Turkey.
13.	Sarah and Tom(not/know) each other.
14.	Your sister(not/make up).
15.	youvoundisit) your relatives.
16.	your brother(play) piano?
17.	David(listen) to rock music?
18.	(know) how to drive?
19.	(fight)?
20	the students (attend) online classes?
В.	
Fil	l in the blank with the words given.
	ccessfull - revise(s) - healthy food - unhappy- stressfull - study plan t minute
Mr	rs. Williams thinks David has a problem because he looks
(1)	
(2))that David doesn't have a (3)
rev	vision
for	rly so he can complete all his studies in time. She says he shouldn't study r his exams at the (4)

week. David wants to be (6)	
Williams thinks he should also sleep webef study very hard this week.	ll and eat (7)
Theme 2: Plans	
A. Use your own words to complet	e the dialogues.
A: It's very cold in here.	
B:	
2. A: I can't carry this box. It's too hed	ıvy.
B:	
3. A: Your clothes are dirty.	
B:	
4. A: Oh, this restaurant is too crowde	d!
B:	
5. A: The shirt costs \$10, but I have or	ıly \$8.
B:	
6. A: There's no sugar at home.	
B:	
B. Complete the sentences with "w 1. A: The phone is ringing.	vill" or "(be) going to".
B: Ok. I(answer) it.	
 I am little hungry. I think I A: It's very hot in here. 	(have) a sandwich.
B: OK. I (openN the	window.

 They				
B; Don't worry. I (teavh) you.				
10. We (celebrate) our fifth wedding anniversary next month.				
C. Match the idioms and proverbs with their meanings.				
 There's no time like the present. Over the moon The early bird gets the worm. Give me a hand Throw the party 				
6. Practice makes perfect.				
a.to be very pleased about sth.				
b. If you want to be good at something, you need				
to do it often.				
c. It's a good idea to do something immediately				
instead of delaying.				
d. Start working early and you'll be successful				
e.to help sb with sth				
f.to organize a party				
123456				

Theme 3: Legendary Figures

A. Complete the chart.

Infinitive(V1)	Past Simple(V2)
catch	1.
sleep	2.
3.	ate
win	
4.	fought
drive	5.
6.	met
7.	found
wear	8.
9.	became
10.	made
fly	11.
spend	12.
teach	13.
14.	broke
15.	said
build	16.
17.	gave
do	18.
19.	ate
20.	shut

Fill in the blanks with the words given.

	veterans - invade - attack - front line - mausoleum- find out			
	1 means to get some information about something.			
	2. Thousands of soldiers died on the			
	3means to enter a place with soldiers to take control of it.			
	4. The government awarded medals to the			
	5 means to try to hurt or defeat in a war.			
	6.Ais a special building that holds the dead body of an important person.			
Reorder the wors and make meaningful sentences.				
	1. slept/last night/ the baby / early .			
	2. a / he / bought / new / car.			
	3. your brother / break / did / the vase /?			
	4. didn't / me / last week / my doctor/ see.			
	5. they / here / come / did / yesterday.			

READING

The Son of Kazılık Koca

Bayındır Khan was the leader of the Oghuz Turks. One day, he invited lots of beys to a banquet at his big white tent. There were silk carpets on the floor.

The guests were sitting on them. While they were eating, Kazılık Koca, the vizier, wanted to talk to Bayındır Khan. Kazılık Koca asked him to give permission for a raid. Bayındır Khan accepted, and then Kazılık Koca went away with his men. He decided to invade the Düzmüral Castle.

The Düzmüral Castle was on the coast of the Black Sea. The ruler of the castle was a big man. He was extremely strong and very good at fighting. Kazılık Koca attacked the castle, but he wasn't successful. At the end of the war, the ruler caught Kazılık Koca. He stayed in prison for sixteen years.

Meanwhile, his son grew up. His name was Yegenek. He was a brave young man. He thoughthis father was dead because no one told him the truth. One day, he learned everything while he was arguing with someone. Soon afterwards, he talked to Bayındır Khan and he gave Yegenek lots of men. Next, he attacked the Düzmüral Castle to save his father.

Answer the questions .

- 1. Who gave permission to Kazılık Koca for a raid?
- 2. Where did Kazılık Koca go?
- 3. How can you describe the ruler of the castle?
- 4. What happened to Kazılık Koca at the end of the war?
- 5. How can you describe Yegenek?
- 6. How did Yegenek learn the truth about his father?

WRITING

- 1. Write sentences about your future plans. Write at least five sentences.
- 2. Write sentences about your past habits. Write at least five sentences.

İngilizce Öğretmeni Büşra AÇIKGÖZ